
January 3, 1968 

Mr. Arnold Weiss 
200 W. 86 St. 
New York, N.Y. 

Dear Mr. Weiss: 

Just a note to let you know how grateful 
I am to you for the beautiful ties which 
you got for me for Hannukah. 

I hope that we will have "ties" of friend- 
ship that will bind our families together 
for many, many years to come. 

Please give my very best wishes to Mrs. 
Weiss for whose health we pray, and our 
sincerest prayers for success in all your 
undertakings. 

Sincerely yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 
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